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Members of our GoodVision international team visited Liberia in December 2023. It 
was thrilling to see the o?ice of our newly formed independent NGO, GoodVision 
Liberia, in Monrovia. We spent several fruitful weeks helping develop new operating 
systems, conducting optical trainings, meeting colleagues at other NGOs also 
providing vision and medical services, and meeting with the Liberian government 
o?icials. We also took time to celebrate our accomplishments and the team's hard 
work over a lovely holiday lunch together (see photo above).   

A busy end to 2023 and a rolling start to 2024.  
  
Thanks to you, our supportive community, we raised all the funds needed for a brand 
new minibus!  This will enable our team of GoodVision Technicians to safely reach 
more people across Liberia and transport the equipment needed to provide high 
quality eyecare and deliver more eyeglasses. A special thanks goes out to our 
challenge donors who matched every dollar donated.  



In case you missed it... 
In 2023 GoodVision Liberia provided more than 5,500 free eye exams. Access to 
vision care is virtually non existent for most Liberians, so we provide vital vision care 
services.  We know, with your support, our impact will grow in 2024.  

 

We've been busy here in the US as well, growing our Board of Directors!  
We are delighted to welcome Cira Collins to our board!  Cira has a unique blend of 
experience in both the optical industry and international development.  Cira has 
worked in virtually every sector of the optical industry, is a national recognized 
speaker on the optical circuit, has a Masters in Public Health and has lived in 
Africa.  We are honored to have Cira's passion and knowledge to help move our 
organization forward.   



 

Coming up: 
We're headed back to Vision Expo East in NYC on Mar 15-17! Stop by our booth (#363) 
and see firsthand how GoodVision glasses are made. We look forward to 
reconnecting with old friends and making new ones.  

 

 

DONATE 

 

Contact us and make a di?erence. 

Follow us on... 
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